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Welcome to our Newsletter

Your attendance

Well 
done!

Skyla Year 3 & 4

Dylan Year 1 & 2

This week’s winners …

Literacy Award 

This week 
I’m proud to 

award…..

95.62 %  
overall attendance
w/e 24th May 2024

Head teacher’s message

Head teacher
awards

Well 
done!

Sophia

Year 3 & 4

Oliver

Year 1 & 2

Year 5 & 6 – Aiden: Very 

grown up attitude being 
able to articulate ideas 

and showing good 
debating skills.  

Year 3 & 4 – Florence: 
Showing mature learning 

attitude and working well. 

Year 1 & 2 – Annie:  
Excellent attitude towards 

learning.  Showing 
respectful, lovely 

manners.  An always
person. 

EYFS – Harper: An 

amazing attitude towards 
learning.  Helpful in class 

and an excellent 
enthusiastic performer in 
the Matilda performance.  

Date :  Friday 7th June 

Dear Parents / Carers,

It has been an unusual week with our inspection from the Ofsted team. The
report is currently being processed by Ofsted. As soon as we are able to
share this with the wider school community we will ensure parents receive a
copy.

I hope parents of Year 3 & 4 pupils found the residential meeting useful on
Tuesday after school. I know the children and staff are looking forward to
this next week.

Year 3 & 4 joined members of the Jubilee Club on Thursday afternoon to
plant flowers within pots around the village. I enjoyed seeing the colour on
my drive into school this morning.

The performance of Matilda by the performing arts club was amazing on
Thursday after school. I think we will see some of our budding actors and
singers on the stage in the future. Some real talent shining through.

Friday afternoon also saw us welcome a visit from Bethan Lishman who is a
Cumbrian born Paralympian hammer thrower. She was excellent with the
children and shared lots of interesting information with us. #1team. Thank
you for your sponsorship.

Kind Regards
Jacqui Beavis – Headteacher

Maths 
Award 

Sophie

Year 5 & 6

William Year 5 & 6
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School messages, notices & reminders

Breakfast Club
There have been a number of mornings recently where children who have not been booked in have 
turned up at school requiring this service.  Breakfast club only runs if we have children booked in using 
the correct channels which is via SchoolHub and should be no later than 3 pm the night before.  For a 
Monday this is 3pm on the Friday before.  This system ensures we have adequate staff and breakfast 
provision available for the children.  If your child is not booked in then they could be turned away, not 
fed and also there is a danger that there will be no staff in school to offer this service.  Please support 
us by booking using the correct Channels to allow to offer the best service possible.  

Star of the week badges
Please can we ask that everyone checks at home to see if they have any Star of the week badges.  We 
have about 20 badges missing from our collection.  By returning the badges – there will be no 
judgement, we will just be pleased to have them back.  This will save us on needing to spend money 
on these items.  Thank you in advance for your co-operation.  

Uniform, Hair styles, Jewellery & Nail Varnish
We are seeing an increase in the number of children not following the school uniform policy and this 
can have a detrimental affect on learning as well as having health and safety implications.  I have 
highlighted the main concerns below but a full copy of our Uniform Policy is available on the school 
website. 
• Uniform:  – the main area of the uniform not being followed is that of P.E kit.  Please ensure your 

child has a correct Moor Row P.E top and not a football shirt.  
• Jewellery: Jewellery is not allowed to be worn in school due to Health & Safety.  The only exception 

is small stud earrings but these must be removed during all PE lessons and activities. A watch may 
also be worn.  We are seeing a number of bracelets / wrist bands coming into school and being 
worn – these need to be removed and not worn into school. If you wish your child to wear a small 
object with particular religious, cultural or medical significance, this will be considered by the Head 
teacher – please contact me.

• Hairstyles:  A number of haircuts are creeping into school which are on the verge of being identified 
as  ‘Extreme’ hairstyles.  Please remember children should not have bright hair dyes, shaved 
patterns and Mohicans in school as these can cause distraction in class that is disruptive to learning.  
The shaved patterns are the particular issue creeping into school at present.  

• We are getting a number of children attending school wearing make-up, temporary tattoos or nail 
varnish.  This is not permitted and again this needs to be removed when the children are in school.  

Thank you for your support on these matters to ensure that the focus at school is learning and that the 
children are as safe as possible.  
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Year 5 / 6 Residential Parent Event
There will be a parents meeting about the residential on 11th June in the Year 5 /6 classroom at 3.30 
pm . The residential leaders will share  further information with you about the trip as well as it being 
an opportunity for you as parents to ask any questions.  We look forward to seeing to seeing you.  
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3 Month 
Calendar

WEEK
01

WEEK 
02

WEEK 
03

WEEK 
04

June July 

Tuesday 11th June – Year 

5/6 Parent Residential 

meeting

Thursday 13th – Friday 

14th June 

Year 3 / 4 Residential 

WEEK 
05

WB 17th June RSE Week 

Tuesday 18th June 

Phunky Food Assembly

Friday 21st June Theme 

Lunch 

Wednesday 26th – Friday 

28th June Year 5 / 6 

Residential 

Are you concerned 
about a child?  Please 
click on the link below.

https://www.cumbrias
afeguardingchildren.co
.uk/

Wednesday 3rd July 

Transition Day 

Wednesday 10th July pm 

Sports Day 

Friday 12th July KS1 & 

EYFS Trip – Maryport

Aquarium

Monday 15th July School 

reports to parents 

Wednesday 17th July 

Reserve sports day pm

Friday 19th July Last day 

of term.  Finish 1.15 pm  

https://www.cumbriasafeguardingchildren.co.uk/

